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Insured Retirement Institute Political Action Committee is in receipt of the May 10, 2013 RFAI letter and has conducted
a thorough review of the issues raised by the letter.  Unfortunately, as a result of the FEC???s newly adopted email
communication system, we did not become aware of the RFAI letter until after the response deadline. However, immediately
upon discovering the letter, we looked into the issues raised and are amending all relevant reports beginning with the
June 2012 Monthly Report.  At issue is a May 15, 2012 $1,000.00 contribution to the Rush Holt for Congress campaign
which was not properly reported.  Accordingly, we have amended the June 2012 Monthly Report to address this issue and
we
have submitted additional relevant amended reports through the 2012 Year End report to correct any totals that were
inaccurate.  This mistake was inadvertent and we have taken steps to ensure a similar mistake does not occur in the
future.  Please let us know if you have any questions.
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